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Important Notice for Retirees

October 18, 2008

Dear Members:
The Newfoundland Power Trailblazers is pleased to offer all Retirees and Surviving Spouses of Retirees the opportunity to participate in the Newfoundland Power Retiree Emergency Trust Fund.
The Trust Fund is designed to assist retirees, and their spouses/surviving spouses who suddenly find themselves faced with unexpected medical expenses that are not covered by our private insurance plan or any other government assisted programs.  The Fund is not intended to provide relief for retirees who find themselves in financial difficulty as a result of other than emergency situations.
A copy of the Rules and Guidelines for the Emergency Trust Fund is enclosed and provides details on how to become a member, how to apply for assistance, and how the Fund will be administered, etc.  The cost to become a member of the Emergency Trust Fund is a minimum $2.00 per month or if retirees wish they may contribute a larger amount per month.
We will need about 200 retirees / surviving spouses to participate in the Emergency Trust Fund for the Fund to sustain itself.  If we receive this level of support, the Fund will be implemented in January 2009.
Please review the Rules and Guidelines, and if you are interested in participating in the Newfoundland Power Retiree Emergency Trust Fund, mail the completed Membership Form / Payroll Deduction Form to me before November 30, 2008.  My address is:
Lester Ivany

19 Lancaster Crescent

Mount Pearl, NL  A1N 2X8

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact me at 364-8584, email lesterivany@nl.rogers.com or you may contact your Area Representative or any member of the Trailblazer Executive.

Yours truly,

Lester Ivany

President
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